
Principal’s Message 
Academy for Math, Engineering & Science 

January 29, 2018 
 

 

Dear AMES Community Members, 

With the start of third quarter we have 481 students in the building and have applications for next year’s 9th 
graders arriving daily.  We have completed a new lottery procedure as Salt Lake School District is no longer an 
AMES partner. 

Online Application is now Open: 

The application for the lottery is now available online.  The application period is open until February 15, 2018. 

AMES Orientation Dates: 

• January 24th at 6:00pm @ AMES in room 209 
• January 31st 6:00pm @ Day-Riverside Library (Rose Park) 
• February 6th 6:00pm @ Day-Riverside Library (Rose Park) 

Upcoming Dates: 

• January 30th 9:30 A.M.-12:45 P.M. - Title I Utah State Board of Education audit  
• February 2, 2018  - Winter Dance Wheeler Farm 
• February 12 & 13 – Parent/Teacher Conference 4:30 – 7:30pm 
• February 16 & 19  – NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Brett Wilson  
Principal and CEO  
Academy for Math, Engineering & Science  
bwilson@ames-slc.org – 801.278.9460 

 


